
From:   Joel Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 25, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 1561-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Application fee has been submitted.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


